
Thank You for Supporting Our #GivingTuesday 'Give

the Gift of Sight' Campaign

Dear Supporters and Friends,

Through this year-end campaign, we raised a total of $25,265, exceeding our original
fundraising goal!

Please know that 100% of the proceeds will go towards purchasing much-needed
cataract surgery instruments and PPE for our local Vision Eye Camps in 2021.

We would like to acknowledge our generous donors below.  Thank you for your gift!
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'Steps for Sight' 5K Run (December 20-26, 2020)

Our Vision Care student volunteers will be organizing a special 5K Run/Walk during
the winter break (December 20th to 26th) to support Vision Care's global mission to
restore sight & prevent blindness.  

For more information on how you can get involved, please contact Eunyoo Kim,
at ek586@cornell.edu

Give Today Visit Our Website

Vision Care USA, Inc. is a 501(c)(3) tax-exempt organization.
Federal Tax ID Number: 81-1916116

New! Follow Our Instagram Page: @visioncare.usa
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